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November 4, 2024 
 
Dear Bayonne Community Member, 
 
We are extremely proud to announce our Bayonne City School District has been declared by 
the New Jersey Department of Education as one of the HIGH PERFORMING school districts 
in New Jersey. 

Pursuant to the requirements of N.J.A.C. 6A:30, the Bayonne School District has undergone 
the New Jersey Quality Single Accountability Continuum (NJQSAC) review. The Hudson 
County Executive County Superintendent and team conducted a review of the school 
district’s self-assessment on the District Performance Review (DPR) document to verify the 
school district’s compliance with all five areas of NJQSAC. Based on that review, the school 
district has been placed on a continuum in the five NJQSAC areas which are, Instruction and 
Program, Fiscal Management, Governance, Operations and Personnel. 

We are pleased to inform you that our district has satisfied at least 80% of the weighted 
indicators in each of the five areas of the NJQSAC review process and has been designated 
as “high performing.”  

We thank all of you for your commitment to our efforts to provide all of our children in 
Bayonne with an amazing education. This acknowledgement by the New Jersey Department 
of Education is a testament to all of our teachers, support staff, administrators and our Board 
of Education members. With the commitment from our Board of Education we are able to 
offer a great education for all of our learners. 

On behalf of Board of Education President Jodi Casais and our Board of Education members, 
congratulations Bayonne. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
John Niesz  
Superintendent 
 
 
 


